
From: roz lowen [mailto:roz.lowen@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2017 8:59 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Improve Northern pass or eliminate it 
 
The proposal to string electric lines from Canada to Massachusetts is harmful to the state of NH 
and its inhabitants. Burying the line is better than nothing but to consider burying the line 
through the center of the town of  Plymouth is unacceptable. Business would be disrupted for 
months creating serious financial problems for local businesses.  
There would be no increase in employment because skilled workers would be needed for the 
project and the jobs would disappear after the project is completed. Besides NH has very low 
unemployment so there is no benefit. 
The lawyers are the people benefitting from the project especially as the proposal gets dragged 
out. 
The electricity is not destined for NH so there is no relief from the high cost of electricity. 
Please reconsider the whole project. 
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